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Chatham County Police Department Asking for Public’s Help in Search for Missing Teen 
 
Chatham County, GA (February 12, 2020) – The Chatham County Police Department is asking 
for the public’s help as they search for a missing teen.  
 
Police are trying to find 18-year-old William Gage Lewis. Lewis was last seen on February 3, 
2020 and his family has reason to be concerned about his well-being. When Lewis was last 
seen, he was wearing gray pants, a white sweatshirt, and black Vans shoes. He has blonde hair 
and blue eyes, is 5’8”, and weighs 130 pounds.  
 
Anyone with information about Lewis’ whereabouts should call Chatham County Police at 912-
652-6920. 
 
 

### 
 
Contact: 
Betsy Nolen 
Public Information Officer 
Chatham County Police Department 
Cell: (912) 675-2949 
Email: bnolen@chathamcounty.org 
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